
23.0680.01004 
Title.02000 

Adopted by the Senate Industry and Business 
Committee 

February 1, 2023 

PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO SENATE BILL NO. 2142 

Page 1, line 2, remove "health care"

Page 1, line 7, remove "health care "

Page 1, line 8, remove "health care"

Page 1, line 9, remove "health care"

Page 1, line 11, remove "health care"

Page 1, line 11, remove "in health care"

Page 1, line 12, remove "facilities"

Page 1, line 13, remove "working in a health care facility"

Page 1, line 16, replace "health care facilities" with "employers"

Page 1, line 19, remove "health care immigrated and other"

Page 1, line 22, remove "health care"

Page 1, line 23, remove "in"

Page 1, line 24, remove "health care facilities"

Page 2, line 3, remove "health care"

Page 2, line 4, remove the first "health care"

Page 2, line 4, remove the second "health care"

Page 2, line 6, remove "health care"

Page 2, line 8, remove "HEALTH"

Page 2, line 9, remove "CARE"

Page 2, line 11, replace "$536,257" with "$242,500"

Page 2, line 13, replace "$536,257" with "$242,500"

Page 2, line 15, remove "health care"

Page 2, line 16, replace "five" with "one"

Page 2, line 17, replace "positions" with "position"

Page 2, line 17, remove "health care"

Page 2, line 17, remove ", including one attorney, one"

Page 2, line 18, remove "administrative assistant, and three nurse positions"

Page 2, line 19, remove "health care"

Page 2, line 19, remove the second "health"
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Page 2, line 20, replace "care facilities" with "employers"

Page 2, line 20, remove "health care"

Page 2, line 21, replace "$536,257" with "$242,500"

Page 2, after line 22, insert:

"SECTION 3. LEGISLATIVE MANAGEMENT STUDY - IMMIGRATION - 
BUDGET SECTION REPORT - REPORT TO SIXTY-NINTH LEGISLATIVE 
ASSEMBLY. During the 2023-24 interim, the legislative management shall study the 
immigration needs in the state. The study must include input from the department of 
commerce regarding the implementation of the office of immigration, the number of 
immigrants assisted, efficiencies gained in helping immigrant individuals with the 
immigration process, collaborative efforts with businesses, the status of the immigration 
communication system, the status of developing a fee system to defray the 
administrative costs of the office, and other immigration needs in the state. The study 
must be completed by July 1, 2024. The interim committee assigned the responsibility 
for this study shall provide a recommendation regarding the current and future 
immigration needs of the state and the role of the office of immigration to the budget 
section. The legislative management shall report its findings and recommendations, 
together with any legislation required to implement the recommendations, to the 
sixty-ninth legislative assembly." 

Renumber accordingly
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